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Peer-to-Peer Observation and Reflection

The International School for Foundation Studies promotes the practice of peer-to-peer
observation and reflection. After mutual agreement to observe one or more of their
colleagues' lectures, academics will reflect with that same colleague on how best to improve
each other's teaching practice. Such processes can assist academics to rethink strategies to
further enhance their teaching skills and promote student learning.

Do you have an example of good QA practice at your unit which you would like us to share?
Get in touch with us at gac@um.edu.mt
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